Stoneridge Men’s Club Minutes
June 7th, 2025
1. Call to Order – Dave @ 1 PM
2. Fall minutes approved – Mark
3. Bank Accounts – Randy
Checking $11,756.00 - Last year $12,157.00
Hole in One $3,210.00
Same donations as last year plus added House of the Lord.
4. Tournament Director Report – Russ
General schedule is on the website
President Cup – Poor sign-up, 1st round complete next Thursday
Director’s Cup starts next week with sign-up sheet with Nick
Chewelah tournament was completed with low participation. Stoneridge lost by 20 points
Twin Lakes tournament August 24th & 31st
5. Donations - Randy
Fireworks donations
The board made an executive decision to donate $300 
Randy suggested that everyone as they are around town to ask for donations.
Cliff Coffett will match donations up to $1000 for signs
6. Handicap Director – Jack
103 members   55 in Millers Cup
Question on soft cap explained in the GHIN website
7.  New Business
4th of July Tournament – Discussion on new form. Not a shotgun this year changed to tee times.  We have blocked out times after the golf cart parade to play together.  Get with Nick to get your team on the list. 
Course Conditions – Nick read a letter from DJ on the progress of getting the course back in shape after the mower breakdowns. One mower working and waiting on parts for the other mower.  White stakes were moved because of damage to the mowers.  40% complete on cleaning the bunkers.  Less staff this year because of budget cuts.
No water jugs on course because of health concerns
8. Various Topics
Thanks to Tammy for making the sandwiches and getting the meal together.
The bulk of the winning money from the 1st place team was donated back to the club for the kids donations.
9. Adjournment by Dave @ 1:50



        

